Allxson Euler ———

From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca

Sent: September 6, 2024 11:26 AM

To: Allyson Euler; Laina Smith

Subject: New Response Completed for Request for Council Delegation Form

ICaution: External E-Mail - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in
email.

Hello, Please note the following response to Request for Council Delegation Form has
been submitted at Friday September 6th 2024 12:23 PM with reference number 2024-
09-06-003.

« Name of Individual(s)
Nuclear Waste Management Organization (Chantelle Gascon)

+ Position/Title
Community Liaison Manager

+« Phone Number(s)

« Email Address
cgascon@nwmo.ca

+ Proposed meeting date for your Delegation
October 28, 2024

+« Will other individuals be in attendance? Please state their name(s) and
contact info
Joanne Jacyk, Site Director NW jjacyk@nwmo.ca
Rachelle Davenport, Relationship Manager NW rdavenport@nwmao.ca

« Have you appeared before Council in the past regarding this issue?
Yes

« Will you be providing a formal written presentation to accompany the
Delegation?
No

+ Reason(s) for Delegation Request (subject matter to be discussed)
Nuclear Waste Management Organization (NWMO) Project Update
- Overview of Project
- Project Updates



- Transportation Safety
- Regulatory Approvals and Impact Assessment

Will you require any of the following for your presentation?
Screen, Projector
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